
 

Page 1 of 1 

 

 
FY 2025 Supportive Housing Program  

Notice of Funding Opportunity 
AMENDMENT 

November 12, 2024 
 
 
This notice amends section 4.a. of the FY 2025 Supportive Housing Program Notice of Funding 
Opportunity (NOFO).  
 
The requirement described in section 4.a. is replaced with the following requirement: 
 

Projects receiving an Affordable Housing Fund loan must meet the income and 
rent limits detailed in the Supportive Housing Program Rules at HFA 112.13 and 
the Affordable Housing Fund Program Rules at HFA 113.05(b). 

 
All other requirements of the NOFO remain the same. 
 
If you have any questions please contact Emily Boisvert, Senior Program Manager, Supportive 
Housing, at eboisvert@nhhfa.org or (603) 310-9364. 
 
Thank you, 
Multifamily Housing Development Team 
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